FILED 1/4/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 00087-2018

FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
Nickalus Holmes

From: Kate Hamrick
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 8:41 AM
To: Mark Futrell; Braulio Baez; Apryl Lynn; Keith Hetrick; Mary Anne Helton; CLK - Agenda

Staff; Cindy Muir; Commissioners & Staffs; Charles Morgan; Judy Harlow; Tripp Coston;
Suzanne Brownless; Jennifer Crawford; Sevini Guffey; Riley Doherty

Cc: Kathy Shoaf; Kate Hamrick; Jacqueline Moore; Nancy Harrison

Subject: FW: Request for Oral Modification -- Item 3 -- Docket 20170216, FPL's Petition for
approval of modifications to curtailable service tariffs

Please see the approved oral modification for Item 3 (20170216-El) of the January 9, 2018, Commission Conference.

Kate Hamrick

Executive Assistant to

Mark Futrell

Deputy Executive Director: Technical
Florida Public Service Commission
850-413-6304

From: Braulio Baez

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 5:39 PM

To: Greg Shafer

Cc: Mark Futrell; Charles Morgan; Judy Harlow; Tripp Coston; Suzanne Brownless; Jennifer Crawford; Sevini Guffey; Riley
Doherty

Subject: Re: Request for Oral Modification -- Item 3 -- Docket 20170216, FPL's Petition for approval of modifications to
curtailable service tariffs

Approved. Thanks.

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

-------- Original message --------

From: Greg Shafer <GShafer@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Date: 1/3/18 4:34 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Braulio Baez <BBaez@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Mark Futrell <MFutrell@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Charles Morgan <cmorgan@psc.state.fl.us>, Judy Harlow
<JHarlow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Tripp Coston <TCoston@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Suzanne Brownless
<SBrownle@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Jennifer Crawford <jcrawfor@psc.state.fl.us>, Sevini Guffey
<sguffey@psc.state.fl.us>, Riley Doherty <rdoherty@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: Request for Oral Modification -- Item 3 -- Docket 20170216, FPL's Petition for approval of
modifications to curtailable service tariffs

Braulio,

Staff requests approval to make an oral modification to Item 3 (Docket 20170216, FPL’s Petition for approval of
modifications to curtailable service tariffs) scheduled for the January 9, 2018 Commission Conference. The modification
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appears below and affects Issue 1, page 3, the second paragraph under the subheading FPL’s Proposal. The modification
corrects language regarding the method of cost recovery for the tariffs and has no material impact on staff’s
recommendation.

Currently, the company provides service to 31 customers under CS tariffs. According to FPL, 16 of those customers have
the required demand to qualify for the CDR Out of those 16, seven customers have expressed interest in a direct transfer
from the CS tariffs to the CDR

prowded to customers throuqh the CS tariffs are recovered by the companv in base rates wh|Ie the CDR credits are

recovered through the Energy Conservation Cost Recovery Clause (ECCR). In the company’s petition, FPL states that the
ECCR impact of all 16 eligible customers transferring to the CDR would be 0.0008 cents per kilowatt hour (kWh) or less
than $0.01 per 1,000 kWh. These 16 potential transferees would join 526 customers who presently take service under the
CDR.

Thanks,
Greg





